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PSEG LONG ISLAND 
HOME COMFORT 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  HC 2022-02 

Announcement Date:  May 13, 2022 
 

RE: 2022 Home Comfort and Home Performance Programs Application Version 2.0 Release 
 

Dear Home Comfort Partners: 
 

PSEG Long Island is pleased to announce the 2022 Home Comfort and Home Performance v2.0 rebate application workbook.  These 
changes are effective Monday, May 16th.  All new project submittals must use the v2.0 application workbook after Friday, May 27th.  
The application workbook is now available for download at: 
https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/homecomfort/contractors 
 

We have made significant changes to simplify our Home Comfort program and requirements.  These changes are designed to simplify 
processing of applications and increase the number of eligible cold climate ASHP models.  Coupled with higher rebates, we expect 
this will allow more customers to participate in the program.  Qualifying cold climate ASHPs are eligible for $1,000/12,000 heating 
BTU @ 17⁰F (or $5,500/12,000 heating BTU @ 17⁰F for income eligible (LMI) customers) regardless of existing fuel type for whole 
house projects.  Cold climate ASHPs only need to be listed on the NEEP ccASHP list.  There are no longer requirements of 17 SEER or 
18 SEER (for ducted or for ductless ASHP) and HSPF of 10.  However, preapprovals and Manual J calculations are still required. 
 

Non cold climate ASHPs are no longer eligible for partial house rebates.  Qualifying cold climate ASHP’s are still eligible for 
$375/12,000 heating BTU @ 17⁰F for ducted systems (or $350/12,000 heating BTU @ 17⁰F for ductless systems) regardless of 
existing fuel type for partial house project.  Cold climate ASHPs only need to be listed on the NEEP ccASHP list.  There are no longer 
requirements of 17 SEER or 18 SEER (for ducted or for ductless ASHP) and HSPF of 10.  However, preapprovals and Manual J 
calculations are still required. 
 

To be eligible to extend these robust rebates to income eligible customers, Home Comfort Partners need to enroll directly with 
Energy Finance Solutions (EFS)/Slipstream to extend LMI rebates to income eligible customers and provide potential financing 
options for eligible projects with the NYSERDA Green Jobs – Green New York funding.  There is no charge to enroll.  Please visit 
http://www.energyfinancesolutions.com/forcontractors-documents-forms. 
 

In addition, the new Geothermal v2.0 rebate application has been released and is now available for download at  
https://www.psegliny.com/-/media/pseg/lipublic/saveenergyandmoney/rebates/rebate-geothermal.ashx.  
 
 

SAVE THE DATE! We will be hosting a virtual orientation on Microsoft Teams to review and discuss these changes to the Home 
Comfort Program on Friday, May 20th, 2022, at 10:00 am. Details and invite to follow … 
 

If you have any issues with the Home Comfort Program or rebate application, please remember you can get additional support at the 
weekly Virtual Open House meetings held on Fridays.  You can also contact myself or Joshua Ebner joshua.ebner@pseg.com with 
questions. 
 

On behalf of myself and the entire Home Comfort team, thank you for your participation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jonathan Tham 
 

Jonathan Tham 
Program Administrator, Home Comfort Program 
jonathan.tham@pseg.com 
516.289.6960 


